
Faculty   Senate   Minutes   
 
Call   to   Order     Meeting   was   called   to   order   at   11:45   by   Vicki   Todd.  
 
Old   Business:  
Professional   Development   Proposal   has   been   sent   in.    There   will   be   a   push   to   have   our   ideas  
incorporated   
 
There   will   be   a   request   for   a   dedicated   Email   for   Faculty   Senate   to   Dr   Brooks.  

Carolyn   Porter   and   others   expressed   kudos   for   the   postcard   sent.  

We   are   using   Balsam   310   to   utilize   the   ITV.    Please   join   using   Google   Meet   with   the   code  
faculty.    If   you   would   like   more   instructions,   please   let   Vicki   know   and   a   link   will   be   sent  

Website   is   updated.  

  
New   Business:  

There   was   some   discussion   about   the   expectations   of   career   division.    Faculty   senate   at   this   time  
does   not   see   any   divergence   from   the   faculty   handbook.    Vicki   to   investigate   if   there   is   a   formal  
grievance   or   appeal   policy   for   faculty.  

There   has   been   a   request   for   further   investigation   about   an   appeal   policy   for   decisions   made   by  
Administration   as   far   as   academic   freedom,   letters   in   files,   students   complaints.  

Discussion   was   taken   on   about   work   load.    Hilary   Seagle   moved   that   faculty   senate   not   take   on  
workload   overall.    Carolyn   Porter   seconded.   The   motion   was   approved   by   consent.   

Kimi   Walker   made   a   motion   to   discuss   the   possibility   of   a   uniform   grading   scale   across   the  
college.    The   conclusion   was   made   that   the   issue   may   lie   within   an   every   growing   demanding  
expectation   of   health   science   students.  

Meeting   was   adjourned   at   1:00  

Announcements:   
 
Boots,   Blue   Jeans   &   Bling   Sept.   7th     Special   Faculty   Pricing   $75   for   faculty   (supports   student  
scholarships)  



Mission   Health   has   sold   to   a   for   profit   institution.    When   this   happened   there   were   3   foundations  
formed   (one   of   which   is   named   Dogwood)   that   will   be   focused   of   helping   the   area   make   this  
transition   focusing   on   different   health   epidemics  

 

Meeting   Dates:   

October   3rd   at   Noon   

November   13th   at   3PM  

December   5th   at   Noon  

 

.  

  

  

 


